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Next Meeting: 

************* 

23rd January 2017 

At Prestwick Academy 

Guest Speaker Dr. Paul Harkness 

“A sample Retrieval Campaign from a Mars Analogue 

Environment”   

************* 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy, 

cloud free, New Year 

 

Thank you Derek for organizing the Christmas meal at Bar No 22 

in Ayr. It was a great evening and a lovely meal! The cocktails 

were quite impressive too!! 

We wish everybody a wonderful festive season and a happy and 

healthy 2017! We also look forward to seeing you all next year for 

more stargazing, interesting talks but above all catching up with 

friends! 

 

Forthcoming Events 

Weekend 5th March 

Allan is looking into running 
a star camp weekend! So, 
keep your eyes peeled for 
more information and mark 
the dates in your agenda!!            

      


